
 

         

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day will be on Thursday 

5th March this year. We really hope that 

everyone will get into the spirit of things and 

dress up as one of their favourite book 

characters. 

There will also be World Book Day 

themed activities on the day. 

The £1 book tokens that all the children will 

receive can be used at our upcoming 

Travelling Book Fair. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets for this exciting PTA event are 

available to purchase from the school 

office. 

Tuesday 17th March (St. Patrick’s Day)- 

School closes at 12pm for ALL pupils due to staff training     (NO dinners served) 

 

 

 

We are welcoming th 

 

 

 

The Travelling Book Fair will be 

coming to our school week beginning 

9th March. 

Further details will follow soon. 

Attendance for week ending 14th February: 

P1 – 88.4%      P2 –   83.2%           P3 – 85.2%              

P4 – 90.4%   P5 –   86.7%    P6 – 88.5%      P7 – 89.5% 
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These classes are free and are open to anyone over the age of 16 years old. 

Homework Club 

There will be NO homework club 

on Wednesday 4th March. 

Sorry for any inconvenience 

caused. 

Class Photographs 

Class photograph proofs will be sent 

home today for those children who were 

present on the day. 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=LinUL2J7&id=8D581755F7AFB76B4B643273554D639287B3A310&thid=OIP.LinUL2J7_Z6EtRAFfwUBqwHaIv&mediaurl=http://cityhighschool.org/files/PictureRetakeDay15.jpg&exph=380&expw=322&q=cartoon+class+photographer&simid=607993525526268044&selectedIndex=39&adlt=strict


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 


